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From October 25th to 27th, Japanese film festival was held in Siem Reap. The opening ceremony on 

the 25th was attended by the co-organizers, Mr. Isogaya Hiroyuki, Director of the Japan Foundation 

Phnom Penh Liaison Office, and Mr. Yonezawa Atsushi, Director of the Japanese Consulate in Siem 

Reap, as well as distinguished guests from the province, including H.E. Mr. Ly Sary, Deputy 

Governor and H.E. Mr. Mork Sompear, Member of Provincial Council. During the film festival, seven 

Japanese films were screened, and all of them were enjoyed by many viewers. 
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